
Communication regarding Deerfield Response to Covid-19 
May 9th – Update # 7 

 

To our residents, 

We are pleased to announce phase II, with a few continued restrictions and proper social distancing.  
The Board will continue to reopen other amenities as it is safe to do so, and in compliance with local and 
state law. 
 

The following facilities will open or have modified restrictions effective May 9th: 

 Tennis courts (Only 4 persons to a court, up to 3 guests per resident) 
 Pickleball courts (Only 4 persons to a half court, up to 3 guests per resident) 
 Basketball court (Only 4 persons to a court, up to 3 guests per resident) 
 Baseball field (10 persons maximum, up to 3 guests per resident) 
 Volleyball court (4 persons per match and up to 3 guests per resident) 
 Office (Will be open to public on 5/11, with limit to 1 person at a time) 
 Park benches 

Note – These facilities can be used so long as the necessary precautions are maintained to reduce the 
transmission of COVID-19 and to minimize in-person contact with people who are not in the same 
household.  This responsibility is of each resident using the amenity.  The Association will cause to 
remove or close an amenity, if resident(s) not exercising social distancing and/or taking necessary 
precautions. Guests are defined as persons not living in Deerfield. 

 

The following facilities remain closed until further notice: 

 Restrooms (Targeting May 18th and restricted to one occupant at a time) * 
 SAYOR pool use only (Targeting May 18th with some restrictions and 25% capacity) 
 Exercise equipment (Targeting May 18th with restrictions of 1 person) * 
 Clubhouse & Annex 
 Meeting rooms 
 Playground equipment (both parks) * 
 Pool with lifeguards on duty  
 Water fountain * 

*Note - Please do not remove the amenity closed signs. 
 

 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Toureilles 
Deerfield President 


